
 

July 22, 2021 

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Christine Long  
Board Secretary and Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 

Re: EB-2020-0230 – Independent Electricity System Operator 
 Issues List Submission 

 
  
In accordance with procedural order No. 1 in the above noted proceeding these are the submissions of 
VECC with respect to the IESO’s proposed issues list. 
 
We have had the opportunity to review the submissions of Board Staff with respect to the issues list 
(July 22, 2021).  VECC supports and endorses Staff’s submissions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Mark Garner 
 
Consultant for VECC 
 
Email: 
 
Ms. Miriam Heinz, Advisor, Regulatory Affairs 
regulatoryaffairs@ieso.ca 
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